
From: Deirdre O'Hara [mailto:Deirdre.OHara@SYNERGEN.IE]  

Sent: 03 February 2012 17:18 
To: Fergus O'Toole 

Cc: Andrew Jackson; Stephen Douglas 
Subject: TRIM: Synergen Position on Generator Financial Reporting (SEM-11-106) 

 

Fergus 
 
Synergen supports the submission made by the NEAI on Generator Financial Reporting 
(SEM-11-106), and concurs with the views set out in relation to: 

 whether the information required at a generating site level of granularity is 
necessary to meet regulatory objectives; 

 the legality of publishing commercially sensitive information; and 

 the potential detrimental impact of publishing such information on promoting 
competition and protecting end customers.   

 
Kind regards 
 
D E I R D R E  O ' H A R A  

 

General Manager, Synergen Power Ltd. 
Dublin Bay Power Plant, Pigeon House Road, Dublin 4, Ireland 
 deirdre.ohara@synergen.ie 
Work:   +353-1-231-9228 
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